
LEGAL NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 

 
Fairfield County Airport Authority is seeking Request of Qualifications (RFQ) from 

professional engineering firms, licensed to perform work in the State of Ohio, for 

design/engineering and planning consulting services for a period of five (5) years beginning 

upon approval of agreement in 2024, and ending December 31, 2030 at its Airport located in 

Fairfield County, Ohio. Interested parties can obtain the Request for Qualifications on the 

Fairfield County Airport and Fairfield County Websites at www.fairfieldcountyairport.com 

and www.co.fairfield.oh.us.   

 

Statement of Qualifications are due by 4:00 P.M., Friday, October 11th, 2024, submitted digitally by email 
to Staci Knisley, Board Clerk at: staci.knisley@fairfieldcountyohio.gov  

 
 
 
Published in the Lancaster Eagle Gazette on Thursday, September 12, 2024 

 
 


